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Forestry focus for fire season hearing 

VicForests will be the next to give evidence when public hearings on the fire season preparedness inquiry 

continue on Wednesday 14 September. 

The public hearing will be held at 7:15 pm in the Legislative Council Committee Room at Parliament House. 

The Environment and Planning Committee has received more than 70 submissions for its inquiry, which is 

investigating the planning and preparation that is undertaken for fire seasons. 

Further hearings in regional Victoria will be held on 26, 27 and 29 September. 

More details on the inquiry are available from the Committee’s website. 
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